



Grandiose Utterings of Monaco South

The Optimist Club of Monaco South - Denver, Colorado

Colo.-Wyo. District Volume 1, Number 6 Denver, Colorado November 9, 1984

Todd Olson gave the prayer and led us in the Pledge of Allegiance today.

Guests - There was such a large crowd today that it was difficult to separate

Members from Guests. Jack Haviland, from Cleveland, Ohio, was a guest of Bob Hugo's.

Former member Chuck Gamber was Oscar Sorensen's guest. Frank Richter was brought in by his ol' man, Larry. Sorry to hear that Gene Nosel, a long time member of our Club, has announced that he is moving to Texas after the first of the year. Good Luck, Gene! We'll miss having you with us.

<u>Dope</u> - I guess it isn't too late to get out of the shoot and get your breakfast before the meeting starts. Your's truly filled out his plate before the prayer and the Pledge and wondered why no one else was eating but gave pointing fingers and snickering remarks. Oh, well, nobody's perfect, except me and you - and sometimes I wonder about you. If I have a choice, PLEASE, I prefer Bethesda to Fort Logan.

Citizenship Awards 4 At the presentation at Holm Elementary this morning, Charlie reports that a young lady named "Kathy Jefferies" will be an award recipient. Congratulations Father Curt and Gramps Arch! Looks like good citizenship runs in the family.

<u>Kmas Party</u> - Saturday, December 15, 7-Midnight at Monaco Place Apartments. Get on the sign-up sheet. That old gambler, Dave Butler, will be trying to collect a little Christmas cash when you play a little game of cards at Bill Litchfield's place next Thursday, Nov. 15. Let Dave or Bill know if you'd like to part with your money on Thursday.

Arapahoe Little League - Bill Swigert is looking for able, or disabled, members to help with the completion of the sprinkler system tomorrow morning at 9:00.

Golf - You automatically qualify for Optimist Emeritus if you want to play golf this morning at Fitzsimons Golf Course in the chill and the wind and who knows what all. We'll pray to the wind goddess, Marianas, that your balls don't get frozen and your putter doesn't get caught standing nicklaus-erectus in one of those holes.

Board Meeting - Next Tuesday, Nov. 13, at President Bob's house 7:00P.M. Bill Walters will present to the Board a project that would assist about 400 Boys Club kids with their plans for a Boys Club Dinner, possibly on Nov. 20. All members are welcome at any board meeting.

Bowling and Bridge - are sometimes in need of substitutes. The bowling team has jumped from fourth place to second upon the bowling skills of Bill Eddy. If interested in either activity get with those in the know.

Thoughts at Random ** Remember the first week of the Presidential campaign "I intend to run an issue-oriented campaign, putting petty differences aside.
Both myself and my opponent are loyal, hard workers representing the best of both parties." But then the week before the vote, "I can only say to the voters that the choice is theirs. They must decide between good government and fiscal soundness which I represent, and the venal, self-serving, corrupt and bankrupt policies which my opponent, the lackey of special interests, represents." Alas and anon!

Today's Program - Pat Bush introduced Bruce Koranski as our speaker. Bruce is an educator in the area of "Global Studies" and presented a very interesting program about what he sees as our biggest problem today and in the future world population growth. A film which designated one million people by a white dot on a map of the world showed how the world's population has doubled about every 35 years from 1 A.D. to the present and will continue to double every 35 to 40 years until the year 2000 A.D. and beyond. Bruce had the members split up into various groups to discuss what they think world politics, human values, and the living situation problems will be by the year 2000 A.D. if the world's population continues to increase at its historic rate. Considering various factors such as weather changes, changes in personal and family values, and the difficulty in measuring the effect of politic changes, world-wide hunger, and steady advances in scientific discovery and achievment, it seems difficult to believe that the problems that accelerate the world population won't be approached with different ways of living on this planet and, perhaps, on the moon or the hidden canyons of Mars. Who knows, Buck Rogers, maybe man can learn to adapt; rather, we and our children might be able to find the answers that will allow us to continue on. As an optimist I think that the answers will be found.

The Jackpot - The cash was split between Duane Wehrer and Joe Marci, club treasurer, who will probably want to put his share into the treasury.

The Creed - Duane Wehrer led us in reciting the Optimist Creed.

TURE FRUCIONALS

November 16 Being arranged

November 23 Colorado Air National Guard

November 30 Wives to Breakfast Hilton Inn South

Suzuki Violinists

Bob Hugo	President	758-9409
Joe Marci	Secy/Treasurer	771-3748
Tom Mauro	Vice President	751-9300
Ralph Pederson	Vice President	759 - 3384
Pat Bush	Past President	750-9409
Terry Miller	Newsletter	759-2943

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dave Butler	Carl Burgess
Russ Paul	Mark Campbell
Al Brunner	Bill Swigert

*		*
*	MEETING PLACE	*
*		*
*	AZAR's 7105 East Hampden Ave.	*
*	DENVER, COLORADO	*
*	Every FRIDAY morning at 7:00 A.M.	*
*	2,22, 222222	*





The Grandiose Utterings (USPS 401 730) is published weekly for \$2.00 per year by Monaco South Optimists. Postmaster: Send address change form 3579 to:

Joe Marci

4173 So. Rosemary Way Denver, CO 80237 SECOND CLASS POSTAGE PAID AT DENVER, COLO.